
From: London, Sarah
To: Mishaan, Jessica
Subject: FW: Your request
Date: Thursday, November 13, 2014 6:00:38 PM
Attachments: PRA Wcax Ebola Redacted.pdf

-----Original Message-----
From: London, Sarah
Sent: Thursday, November 13, 2014 3:54 PM
To: 'Midura, Kyle'
Subject: Your request

Kyle,

Attached please find records of the Governor’s Office in response to your public record act request dated October
 29, 2014.  I am now aware that the Health Department has a significant volume of records as well (approx. 450
 pages), and you should contact their General Counsel, David Englander at David.Englander@state.vt.us to arrange
 receipt.  Those records may involve a charge due to volume.   

We have withheld and redacted the following types of information on the following grounds: certain “personal
 information” including identifying information and information related to “medical or psychological facts” pursuant
 to 1 VSA 317(c)(7); certain security-related information pursuant to 1 VSA 317(c)(25); attorney-client
 communications pursuant to 1 VSA 317(c)(3); and executive privileged communications involving the Governor
 and/or members of his senior staff pursuant to 1 VSA 317(c)(1) and (4). 

We have tried to reveal as much information as possible about which agencies were involved and the nature of their
 involvement in this matter, while trying to respect privacy interests related to this individual’s health and mental
 health.  We have sought to implement the Vermont Supreme Court’s balancing test for the release of “personal”
 information, in which the public interest in disclosure is weighed against the potential harm to the individual. 
 Using the Supreme Court test, we have withheld or redacted information that would reveal "intimate details of a
 person's life, including any information that might subject the person to embarrassment, harassment, disgrace, or
 loss of employment or friends."  Trombley v. Bellows Falls Union High School District No. 27, 160 Vt. 101, 110
 (1993). 

Feel free to call me with any questions.  If you feel information has been withheld in error, you may appeal to the
 Governor’s Chief of Staff, Liz Miller at Elizabeth.Miller@state.vt.us

Sincerely,
Sarah

Sarah London
Counsel to the Governor
802-828-3333
sarah.london@state.vt.us
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